

Office of the President



Memorandum

Office of the President

DATE:

April 30, 2015

TO:

Ron Romano

Andy Grosso Paul Quirini Jim Haggerty

FROM:

Cliff L. Wood

President

RE:

Battle Buddy Center Rockland Community College

Thank you for your incredible support of the Battle Buddy Center at Rockland Community College. With your support I am confident that we have created a very special place for veterans at RCC. The people we will serve are very special and heroes all. We would not have this center without your significant gift.

I am a big admirer of NYSID and all that you do. If I can ever be of assistance do not hesitate to contact me.

All best wishes for continued success.

CC: Jonathan Barnwell

Dr. James Siegel